MEMORANDUM

TO: STEVE GIESBRECHT, BOROUGII MANAGER

FROM: KARL HAGERMAN, UTILITY DIRECTOR Y\Vj?i/

SUBJECT: SCOW BAY PUMP STATION 1 UPGRADES — AWARD RECOMMENDATION
DATE: 11/12/2019

CC: DEBBIE THOMPSON, BOROUGH CLERK

The Wastewater department recently issued an Invitation to Bid for the Scow Bay Pump Station 1
Upgrades project. This project will serve to replace the pump station with a new station that has
more storage capacity and pumping capacity and is also more energy efficient. The project was
advertised for 30 days and the bid opening was held on October 1, at 2:00 pm in the Assembly
Chambers.

The solicitation resulted in two bids being received. Bidders were Reid Brothers Logging &
Construction of Petersburg and Rock N Road Construction of Petersburg.  All bidders were
found to be responsive and responsible to the bid requirements. The outcome of the bid process
is presented below.

Bidder Bid Amount
Rock N Road $445,600.00
Reid Brothers $678,395.00
Engineer’s Estimate $442 796.00

PND Engineers and the Wastewater department have reviewed the bids, found no irregularities
and hereby recommend award to the apparent low bidder, Rock N Road Construction. An Intent
to Award letter, informing the bidders of this recommendation, was sent to all bidders on October
11, 2019.

It is recommended by the Wastewater department that the Borough Assembly award the
Scow Bay Pump Station 1 Upgrades project to Rock N Road Construction for a price not to
exceed $445,600.00.

Please contact me with any questions. Thank you,



